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The 2013 Annual Meeting will be at Resurrection Lutheran Church, 

on the corner of Ridge Drive and Brown’s Pt. Blvd., 

Sunday, January 13th, at 3:00 p.m.   

All Harbor Ridge homeowners are invited to participate.   

This Newsletter serves as the announcement for the meeting.

AGENDA:



· INTRODUCTIONS

· RE-CAP OF 2012 

· PLANS FOR 2013
· ELECTION OF BOARD MEMBERS

· SOCIAL TIME
THANK YOU to all of you who have made the effort to keep your homes and yards in such excellent condition and abiding by our covenants.  This is particularly appreciated in view of the challenging financial period we are experiencing as a nation. 

DUES FOR 2013:  Please bring your $35 annual dues payment to the annual meeting, or mail to:

Harbor Ridge Homeowners Association

P.O. Box 25794

Federal Way WA 98093 – 2794

2012 RE-CAP:


New sign installation


Maintenance upkeep of entry and triangle on Brown’s Pt. Blvd.


Continuing to address homeowner’s issues

VALUABLE INFORMATION:
For detailed information on Fighting Crime at Home: 
www.cityoftacoma.org/cro/FightCrimeathomebrochure.pdf

For City of Tacoma Resource guide: 
www.cityoftacoma.org/NeighborhoodCouncils/NCResourceGuideWEB.pdf

For Safe and Clean Brochure: 


www.cityoftacoma.org/cityclerk/files/safeandclean/currentbrochure/5.2010.pdf

For the NE Tacoma monthly publication, the NET News:

· receive it in your e-mail by sending a note to netnews98422@hotmail.com, with ‘subscribe’ in the subject line, or

· regularly pick up a paper copy at any of these locations: Center at Norpoint, Kobetich Library, the Howards Corner and the Crescent Heights grocery stores, the TPD substation, North Shore Thai and the North Shore Cleaners (near Walgreens), the Cleaners by the QFC, and at Browns Point (the Diner, the Cleaners, and ACE hardware)

Tacoma Police / Fire / Medical:

Emergency – crime/threat in progress, fire, medical:  911
Police Non-Emergency – report crimes and suspicious behavior (wait for pickup):  798-4721 or 2

To report debris, junk vehicles and other nuisances:  call Tacoma Cares at 253-591-5001.
WEBSITE:  Please visit our website at www.harborridge.info/.  What will you find there?  The Harbor Ridge By-Laws, Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions (CC&R’s), board members names and phone numbers, the Board’s meeting dates and much more.  For example, check out Article IV, Section 7 and 18:  

Section 7. All lots, whether improved or not, shall be fully maintained, including the control of any vegetation.
Section 18. Except with the approval of the ACC, no owner shall at any time keep or allow to be kept on their premises any commercial vehicle, house trailer, truck, camper, mobile home or boat trailer unless housed within a garage or suitably screen from view from any street or lot. For purposes of this provision, a vehicle will be deemed to be stored or kept if parked in driveways or streets for a period of longer than twenty-four (24) hours in any seventy-two (72) hour period.
NEIGHBORHOOD AWARENESS:  At varying times, there are homes in our area that are vacated, for sale, or in foreclosure.  Please be particularly aware of homes that are vacated, both for your sake as a neighbor, and in the interest of the owner.  If you notice anything unusual, please report it to the owner, and possibly to the police.
Both in Northeast Tacoma and in Federal Way, unauthorized individuals have occupied vacated homes.  The police department’s Community Liaison Officer (CLO) for our area is Officer Helen Stieben, 253-594-7951.  She reported to the Neighborhood Council on that a certain individual gains access to such homes, subsequently re-keys the homes, and then rents them.  The legal complexities of the situation make it difficult to have the new (perhaps unsuspecting) occupants removed.

“BE GREEN” OPTION:  Members can provide us with their email addresses if they would like to have the periodic Newsletters sent to them by email, rather than mailed or delivered to their doorstep.  This saves us printing and mailing costs as well.  We have a small list right now but would love to email to many more.  Please visit the website (www.harborridge.info/) and send us an email.
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